
Update your contact info with 
Greater Augusta Utility District.

TO KEEP YOU 
INFORMED OF SERVICE 

INTERRUPTIONS AND 
OTHER ISSUES, WE 

NEED TO KNOW HOW 
TO REACH YOU.

www.GAUD.ws

Here at Greater Augusta Utility District we 
work hard to ensure you always have clean, 
fresh drinking water. That said, from time 
to time, pipe failures and other incidents 

can cause issues you need to know about. 



The best, fastest way for us to let you know about 
issues that could affect your utility service—is to 

email or call you. And to do that, we obviously 
need your up-to-date cell number and/or email 
which you can provide by scanning the QR code 

below or visit www.GAUD.ws/update-contact-info, 
then filling out and submitting the online form.

Alternatively, you can call our office between 
7 AM – 4 PM weekdays at (207) 622-3701. 

You can also choose to email your information to 
Contact@GAUD.ws to add your cell number 

and email address.

OUR NEED-TO-KNOW STANDARD FOR 
EMAIL AND CALLS.

Greater Augusta Utility District will never share your 
cell, email or any personal information. And we will only 
message you with urgent alerts or advisories if we feel it 
is necessary for your health and safety. So please take a 

few moments now to update your contact information and 
ensure we can reach you quickly should the need arise.

www.GAUD.ws

THANK YOU!


